
Presiding over a Meeting of the Citizen&#039;s Movement in the Provincial
Councils, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Stresses the Importance of Providing Services

to the People and to Take Care of the Displaced Families

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, stressed the need to

take care of the displaced families and to eliminate the obstacles they face especially with

the approach of winter and the school year, as well as the importance to provide services to

the people and to implement the Citizen's Coalition programs with the available means.

This came on Saturday, October 18, 2014, in a meeting of the Citizen's Movement presided over

by his Eminence.

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim said it is important to communicate with the public and with the

ministries of the federal government, and to cooperate with the rest of the movements so that

the provincial councils can make achievements, which affects positively the situation of the

country and the citizens, calling on them to be frank with the people to reveal the

difficulties they face.


